
                 

Dr. David Boocker

Reading and Writing are Controversial Issues
I  am  not  a  journalist,  but  I  read  enough 

newspapers and magazines to know that editors of 
newspapers  and  magazines  often  use  somewhat 
misleading  or  provocative  headlines  and  titles  to 
cast



http://www.wiu.edu/Registrar


S

mailto:TJ-Baldwin@wiu.edu


meetings  with  opportunities  like  resume  workshops, 
movie  showings,  and  possibly  even  a  bowling  night. 
The  last  meeting  of  the  semester  will  be  April  26  in 
Simpkins  014 at  4:30pm.   At  the  meeting,  this  year’s 
officers will be honored, and elections for next year will 
take place.  If you are an English Education major and 
would like to discuss a potential officer position for next 
semester,  please  contact  Kristin  David  at  KJ-
David@wiu.edu with  any  questions.   NCTE  looks 
forward  to  seeing  you  around  campus  and  at  their 
meetings!

Five  of  the  eight  students  who  attended  last 
November’s  Annual  NCTE  Convention  in  Pittsburgh.  Top 
Row:  Ryan Koczorowski, Jen Stolting, Haley Coop.  Bottom 
Row:  Darlene Roberts (NCTE Vice-President)st  
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����%�"&	���#����� than you’d think humanly possible. 
Honestly.  She’s also a master gardener of shrubs and 
flowers,  a  great  cook,  a  wonderful  hostess  of  parties. 
First and last, she has been a generous colleague.   It’s 
now back to the future for her – with all our best wishes. 

Thoughts From Deckle McLean
by Bill Knight

Key in “Deckle McLean” to  a  Google  search, 
and 325 results return, but that’s a mere fraction of the 
number of students he’s touched in his 24 years at WIU.

“Basically,  it’s  been  a  blur,”  said  McLean, 
preparing to retire at the end of the semester. “Twenty-
four years went by in about a month.”

The graduate of Harvard University and Boston 
College Law School worked at the  '���	���
��(������, 
����� magazine  and  the  $����� ������ and  taught  at 
Boston  University  and  Syracuse  University  before  the 
late  Jai  Lee,  longtime  director  of  the  Journalism 
program,  talked  him  into  coming  to  Western  and 
Macomb.

As he prepares to retire, McLean was somewhat 
reluctant  to  reflect  on  his  time  here,  quoting  baseball 
legend  Satchel  Paige’s  memorable  line,  “Don’t  look 
back. Something might be gaining on you.”

Responding  to  a  question,  McLean  said,  “To 
elaborate  the  point  I’ll  quote  Jacques  Cousteau:  ‘The 
past for me is absolutely disgusting. When very rarely I 
have  recurrence  of  feeling,  I’m  overwhelmed  with  a 
desire to vomit.’

“Okay,  the  truth  is  I’m  not  that  bad,”  he 
continued.  “But  I  do  understand  what  he  was  talking
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the same time, she and other faculty women were in the 
process  of  developi
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